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There are a number of different options for indicating what benefits you want to deduct
from a Wisconsin Works participant’s monthly grant:

1.  You could list those specific benefits, as I have done in this version of the draft,
although I do not know if there are others you want to include.  As mentioned in the
draft, if you want to include “child support,” a term other than “public assistance”
should be used.

2.  You could use a general description, such as “any benefits or assistance received
from the state or federal government.”

3.  You could have DCF specify the benefits or assistance by rule.

The draft contains some embedded notes.  Do you want to make any changes on the
basis of those notes, or is the draft fine with respect to the issues raised in the notes?
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